
  
  

                                  Newport Sea Base 

1931 WEST COAST HWY 
NEWPORT BEACH, CA 92663 

PHONE: 714-923-3191 
NEWPORTSEABASE.ORG 

 

Christmas Boat Parade 
THANK YOU for registering for our Christmas Boat Parade. Please review items below before the event! 

 
NSB Contacts & General Info: 

For the day of the activity only, if you have questions or are running late etc., please call the guest services phone 
at 714-856-1420. 

 Registration/General Questions: outdoor@ocbsa.org  
 Website: www.newportseabase.org  
 Office Phone: (714) 923-3191 
 Address: 1931 West Coast Highway, Newport Beach, CA 92663 

 
General Info: 

 7:00pm – Arrival/Seating Opens (parking in NSB lot is permitted with a paid parking pass), proceed to 
check in booth for entrance   

 8:37pm – Boat Parade boats will be in view (boats will run for 20-30 mins on average)  
 9:00pm – Event concludes 
 Tickets are sold by section and each section will be getting a designated wrist band. Switching sections is 

not permitted.  In Section 1 – Yellow the seats are first come first served.   
 Dress accordingly for the weather and feel free to bring personal blankets for your family and friends.  
 A snack bar will be offered at our boat house with items ranging from $1-$5.  Items such as hotdogs, 

nachos, hot chocolate and more will be available (cash only) 
 All children must be accompanied by an adult.  This is not a drop off event. 
 Event will run rain or shine! 
 The Newport Sea Base is a smoke-free, vape-free and alcoholic beverage free facility. 

 
Parking Procedures 

 Parking is limited on site and costs $25 per vehicle; vehicles must exit once the event concludes. 
 If you have purchased a parking pass, you will be handed a pass with your name on it at check-in. Please 

put the pass on your dashboard during the event. 
  Additional free and metered parking is available along the side streets of West Coast Highway and at the 

Avon Street parking lot behind the On the Rocks Sports Cantina.   
 

Thanks again for your participation at the Newport Sea Base!  


